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Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, Principal of 

Herndon Magnet School with Herndon Highlights for the week ending August 5, 2021. 

 
 

 The Herndon Faculty and Staff are looking forward to an exciting year filled with many 

activities and events. Personally, I am looking forward to Something Old and Something 

New in 21-22. Herndon will be bring back some old traditions and create some new ones 

this year. 

 The HMS 2021-2022 Master Calendar will be posted on the Herndon Website soon.  

 I want to thank the Executive Board of the Herndon PTSA for all their hard work this 

summer. Please plan on joining the PTSA this upcoming school year. More information 

will be coming out soon from the PTSA about various topics. If you have questions for the 

HMS PTSA, you may email them at herndonptsa1@gmail.com. 

 The Herndon Magnet PTSA Spirit Store is open again until midnight, August 13. Please 

visit their website and click on “PTSA Items for Sale” and then “PTSA Spirit Store.” 

 If your child will be riding a different Herndon bus in the afternoons than in the mornings, 

or if they will ride a different bus some days or weeks due to custody issues, childcare, etc., 

please fill out the Parental Agreement for Transportation to Alternate Existing Locations 

form found on the Caddo Transportation website. 

 For middle school students, the electives form went out today. If for some reason you did 

not receive it, please visit herndonmagnetschool.com. A pop up with the form will appear. 

It must be completed no later than Monday, August 9 at noon. 

 If your student will be taking medication at school, please call Mrs. Sparaco at 221-7676 so 

she can explain what forms must be filled out. 
 

 A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have a 

wonderful evening!   ID #: 127588 
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